
Rowland Unified School District 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PROPOSED 2021-2022  

RUSD FISCAL YEAR BUDGET 

The Rowland Unified School District Board of Education will hold 
a public hearing on the Proposed 2021-2022 RUSD Fiscal Year 
Budget pursuant to California Education Code, Section 42103. 

 
The proposed Budget is on file and available for public review upon request 

in the Fiscal Department at the Rowland Unified School District, District 
Office, located at 1830 S. Nogales Street, Rowland Heights, CA 91748 

 
 

HEARING DATE: May 27, 2021 
 

TIME: 6:00 p.m. 
 

LOCATION: Virtual Board Meeting 
Online login information will be posted 72 
hours in advance of the meeting on the 
Rowland Unified School District website. 

 
 

For additional information, including how to provide input during the 
Public Hearing, please contact: 

Aubrey Craig 
Director, Fiscal Department 
acraig@rowlandschools.org 
626-854-8323 
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